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Items of Information:
● Transfers

○ Lori Vaile-employee request, transfer from Babb Paraprofessional to BHS Head 
Secretary

● FY 2026 Impact Aid Application for ELEM & HS Districts completed, final review and 
application submitted January 17, 2025

Key Focuses for Upcoming Month:
○ Planning for Divisional Wrestling Tournament, February 7 & 8
○ Final Submissions for School Accreditation (All Schools, K-12)-February 28th
○ Curriculum Review for Replacement K-5 core ELA Program
○ Summer School Planning & Hiring
○ Budget Planning for 25-26 (February)
○ Prepare for District 3 Year Strategic Planning (TBD-April)

Upcoming Events:
● Superintendent Travel- Laurel for State Speech & Debate Tournament, Jan. 30-Feb. 1, 2025
● North Central MASS Meeting-February 6, 2025


